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Congratulations to all those who celebrated  
the Rites of Acceptance and Welcoming  

on January 28, 2024! 

St. Patrick's Feast Day 

Potluck Luncheon? 

Dear Parishioners & Friends 

of Blessed Sacrament, 

 

We’d like to have a St. Patrick's 
Day Potluck Luncheon this year 
because St. Patrick's Feast Day 
falls on a Sunday, March 17th, 
after the 10:30 am Mass. 

Some ideas for food & drinks: 

Shepherd's Pie (with beef) 

Corned Beef and Cabbage  

A Potato bar: Mashed potatoes 

and cabbage, mashed potatoes, 

cabbage and bacon bits, baked 

potatoes and sour cream, scal-

lions, dill, parsley, etc. 

Green Deviled Eggs 

Stewed carrots, celery            

& potatoes 

Fruit & cheese platters such 

as cheddar, Gouda, and brie, and 

pair them with various fruits 

Irish Soda Bread 

Non-alcoholic green beer 

Coffee with Irish Cream 

Milk or Fruit drinks for kids 

 
Some ideas for desserts: 

Cookies 

Cupcakes 
Pies 
 
Call or email Michelle at the par-
ish office with your choice of food 
or drink that you will be bringing. 



Our Mission 

PRAYER & FASTING:  Knowing that “with God, all things are possible,” people of faith and     

conscience unite in 40 days of prayer and fasting. Christ told us some demons can only be driven out 

by prayer and fasting. The two go hand in hand. Prayer keeps us rooted in the fact that it is our desire 

to carry out God’s will. Fasting is a sacrifice that helps us reach beyond our own limitations with God’s 

help. 
CONSTANT VIGIL: The visible, public centerpiece of 40 Days for Life is a        

focused, 40-day, non-stop, round-the-clock prayer vigil outside a single Planned 

Parenthood center or other abortion facility in your community. It is a peaceful and 

educational presence. Those who are called to stand witness send a powerful       

message to the community about the tragic reality of abortion. 

Spring 2024 Campaign | Feb 14 - Mar 24  

St. Vincent de Paul Society  

Blessed Sacrament Church 

 

Thank you, Father John and the Blessed Sacrament parishioners, for the continued prayers and support for 
the Society of St. Vincent de Paul Society (SSVdP).  

 

Christmas Giving: Dan Malone and his office staff at Haynes and Boone, LLP sponsored two families for 
Christmas. One family had four children and the second family had three children. Everything on their wish 
lists was fulfilled and additionally the families were given generous amounts of food and gift cards. Both     
families were very grateful and had a wonderful Christmas. 

THANK YOU, DAN & STAFF 

 
Our work continues as we serve our neighbors in need here in the Parkhill Area.  

One elderly man we recently assisted had an Xcel bill of over $1,000. Xcel was going to shut off his utilities 
soon. Even though he works, his income is not enough to pay both his rent and utilities. Transportation is by 
bus because he cannot afford a car. We covered his entire past due Xcel bill using EOC (Energy Outreach 
Colorado) funds and paid his rent for one month.  

 
To continue this ministry, we need prayers, volunteers to help with home visits, and donations. Please consid-
er joining us in this rewarding ministry. You are welcome to come to our upcoming meeting which are on the 
fourth Wednesday each month:   

February 28, 2024, at 10:30 AM to 12:00 PM in Campbell Hall at Blessed Sacrament Church.  

 
For more information, call Carolyn Luebbers at 720.935.6508 

 To support this work. 

• Donate Online by using Direct        

• Donate by using Venmo                                                         

• Checks payable to St. Vincent de Paul Society cany be placed in the offertory or poor box near 
Campbell Hall.  

Copies of the Surrender Novena  

are available for purchase  

at the Kiosk near Campbell Hall.  

The Surrender Novena  

Trifold Holy Cards  

Regular or Large Print 

Special Offer $2.00 each 

Join the Lamb’s Supper  

Book Discussion 
facilitated by John Aleman  

on Weds., 7 pm - 8 pm 

in the Martha & Mary Room 

beginning March 6, 2024 

THE LAMB'S 

SUPPER  
by Scott Hahn 

Pope John Paul II described the Mass as 

“Heaven on Earth,” explaining that what “we 

celebrate on Earth is a mysterious participation 

in the heavenly liturgy.” 

The Lamb’s Supper reveals a long-lost secret 

of the Church: The early Christians’ key to  

understanding the mysteries of the Mass was 

the New Testament Book of Revelation. With 

its bizarre imagery, its mystic visions of heav-

en, and its end-of-time prophecies, the book   

of Revelation mirrors the sacrifice and         

celebration of the Eucharist. 

Suggested  
donation of  

$7 each! 

Archbishop Aquila to new deacons:  

‘Always remember to exercise the charity of Christ’ 

Two men took a crucial step toward the priesthood Feb. 10, 
when Archbishop Samuel J. Aquila ordained them as transitional 
deacons for the Archdiocese of Denver. Deacon Blaise Buches 
and Deacon Jose Delgado are studying for the priesthood at St. 
John Vianney Theological Seminary. While they constituted a 
smaller class of ordinandis, their ordination is no less significant, 
and indeed, their answer to God’s call is a great blessing for the 
archdiocese. 


